Aaron Panko

From: JN M <alpinenick@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, October 1, 2021 3:36 PM

To: Aaron Panko

Subject: Meyer Farm, Subdivision Case No. SUB21-09

Dear Salem Planning Division,

We represent twenty-three (23) third, fourth, and fifth generation descendants of Henry and Marian Meyer.
We have spent our lives connected to them and to the Farm. The Meyer Family Farm is not only an extremely
special place for our family, it is ecologically and historically significant for the larger Salem community as well.
We support the preservation of Meyer Family Farm and the conservation of its trees and open space. We urge
the City of Salem to protect this important urban jewel.

Sincerely,

3G /s/ John Nicholas “Nick” Meyer + (1) 4G
3G /s/ John Santana + (2) 4G + (2) 5G

3G /s/ Kieley Santana Malueg + (2) 4G

3G /s/ Joseph “Joey” Santana + (1) 4G

3G /s/ Molly Meg Santana

3G /s/ James Santana + (2) 4G

3G /s/ Natasha Meyer Eichaker + (3) 4G
3G /s/ Annalise Meyer Briggs + (1) 4G

3G /s/ Dylan Meyer



